

14MECD1542

Mr Gino Amato President SAASSO PO Box 6178 Halifax Street ADELAIDE SA 5000

Dear Mr Amato

I refer to your correspondence to Minister Rankine regarding special needs student's participation in NAPLAN.

I apologise for the delay in responding to you and can confirm that your correspondence is receiving attention.

Should your circumstances change, or you wish to provide additional information, please contact Ms Allison Cook, Ministerial Liaison Officer, on 8226 1205.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Love Ministerial Adviser to the

MINISTER FOR EDUCATION AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT

20/10/2014

